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Friday 8th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Sports Leaders Hosting Bure Valley School for a Dodgeball Festival 
Tuesday 19th November 2024 

 

A trip has been organised for Year 11 PE students to host Bure Valley School at our usual PE venue of 

the Poppy Centre. Students have been planning this dodgeball festival as part of their sports leaders 

course and this will be the practical delivery of the festival. 

The visit will be on Tuesday 19th November. We will be leaving school at 13:00, travelling by coach and 

returning to school in plenty of time before the taxis leave at 3.15pm. 

Important information for the session:  

PE kit must be worn as it would be on any other PE lesson. If possible students should where their 

maroon PE polo tops. 

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.  

There will be no cost for this trip. 

If you have any questions, please contact me via the school office.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mr J Morton 
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